
 

Happy New Year! 
 

Ocean Revolution would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 

We are pleased to present paintings by Licha DeLaPeña. 
 

50% of the painting sale will be donated to Ocean Revolution's 100BLUEANGELS.org campaign. 
 

To purchase this piece please contact us. 
 

http://www.oceanrevolution.org/
http://www.lichaatoktoberstudio.com/
http://www.wallacejnichols.org/wallacejnichols/BLUEANGELS/BLUEANGELS.html
mailto:oktoberstudio@hotmail.com?subject=ocean%20revolution%20painting%20purchase

